
       January 7, 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Happy New Year!  It is my hope and prayer that 2016 will be filled with growing blessings for each of you from our loving 
Provident God.  A very warm “thank you” for the many wishes, cards, and gifts I received.  Your kindness to me is deeply appreciated.  
There were a few gifts whose cards/tags were not attached.  Please know that I am grateful to you for your thoughtfulness. 
 
 As we begin this year, we move into the “getting ready for next year planning” stage.  With our Open House events coming up, 
we want to know if we will have any openings in our classrooms.  Our classes are “capped” at 18 per room for Kindergarten through 
fourth grade.  In grades five through eight, our Reading and Math classes are based on ability so the numbers vary. 
 
 It is our hope and expectation that every one of our current Kindergarten through seventh grade students will continue here at 
Butler Catholic.  Rooted in a solid faith-based and academically strong curriculum, our students are able to succeed in high school 
because of what they have achieved here at BCS.  So to be certain that your child/ren have a seat for the 2016-2017 school year, we 
are beginning the Renewal of Registration process now. 
 
 Families who return their Renewal of Registration form by Friday, January 15, 2016, will pay a $75 renewal fee; those returned 
by January 22, 2016, will pay a $100 renewal fee; and those returned after January 22, 2016, will pay a renewal fee of $125.  If a family 
you “recruited” does register, your renewal fee will be applied to your first tuition payment for the 2016-2017 school year.  Renewal fees 
are NONREFUNDABLE. 
 
 Open House is scheduled for Sunday, January 24, 2016 from 1:00—3:00 PM.  At that time, we need to be able to say how 
many new students we can accept.  So, your renewal forms are very important. 
 
 Please be Ambassadors for Butler Catholic.  Talk about the wonderful things your children are doing – the many opportunities 
they have to grow academically, emotionally, physically, socially, and especially spiritually.  You have made the choice to send your 
child/ren to BCS.  Encourage others to do the same – making a choice that has Preschool through 8th grade students in one building in 
a family-like environment. 
 
 Please complete the form below and return it to the School Office by Friday, January 15, 2016 along with your check made 
payable to “Butler Catholic School.”  May our Provident God bless you abundantly in every way. 
 
       Gratefully, 
 
       Sister John Ann 

Return this portion to the School Office by Friday, January 15, 2016 
along with your check made payable to “Butler Catholic School.” 

 
RENEWAL OF REGISTRATION 

2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

        Siblings to enter 2016-2017 school year: 

_____________________________________________   
Family Name  

_____________________________________________      
Phone Number 
________________________________ ____________   
Student      Current Grade    

________________________________ ____________  
Student      Current Grade    

________________________________ ____________    
Student      Current Grade 

________________________________ ____________  
Student      Current Grade    
 

Kindergarten  ___________________________________ 
           Student 
Preschool 
 3-Yr. Old  _______________________________ 

   Student 

 4-Yr. Old AM  ____________________________ 
          Student 

 4-Yr. Old Full Day  ________________________ 
     Student 

 
Office Use Only 

Check # __________     Amount $__________     Date _____________ 


